Bredhurst Church of England Primary School

Dear Applicant

Thank you for showing an interest in the Headship of Bredhurst Church of England
Primary School. This role promises to be both challenging and rewarding offering
exciting prospects for you to lead our school to excellence ensuring each and every
child reaches their full potential.

As governors, we are very proud of the schools achievements, its pupils and
experienced staff team, who have endeavoured to drive up standards and keep
them maintained. We are keen for a new leader who can work with us to build a
strategic vision for the future of Bredhurst and lead and develop our staff and our
children towards new possibilities.

Bredhurst is a small village bordering both Medway and Kent education Authorities.
This offers great opportunities to work in partnership with other schools and
stakeholders. The school has a strong Christian Ethos and works very closely with the
Parish of South Gillingham. The schools Values of ‘respect’, ‘friendship’,
determination’, ‘honesty’ and ‘responsibility’ underpin everything we do and we
revisit these values regularly with a particular emphasis on the biblical aspect of
each.

The Governors will be looking for someone with enthusiasm, a love of learning,
someone who is devoted to the vision of giving every child their best chance in life,
someone who sees the school as the centre of the community and can demonstrate
and publicise what an exceptional school Bredhurst is. On our part the governing
body can promise you their wholehearted support and co-operation to make the
school a success.

We hope that we have encouraged you to visit our school to see for yourself what
we can offer and the opportunities available to lead our school to future success.

Regards,

Stuart MacLellan



